
April 26, 2019 
MTE File: 44383-100 

Project Update (For Newsletter/Website) – Peel Street 

On behalf of the Town of the Blue Mountains, MTE is continuing to work diligently on 
preliminary design options for the reconstruction of Peel Street.  The design options, as 
well as a preferred alternative will be presented to the public at 2 public information 
centers (PIC).  PIC’s will be held on June 12th at 6:30 pm, and June 15th at 9:30am.  At 
the PIC, there will be a presentation to highlight the proposed options, as well as question 
and answer period.  All of the drawings will be on display for public viewing before and 
after the presentation, and an information package will be available for people to take with 
them.  Following the PIC’s, there will be a 30 day period in which the Town will be 
receiving public feedback on the options.  All of the comments will be collected, reviewed 
and considered before any preliminary designs are progressed.  
We welcome all residents to attend the PIC, and encourage feedback both at the PIC, 
and in the 30-day comment period that follows.   

Respectfully, 

MTE CONSULTANTS INC. 

Vince Pugliese, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
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